
                            

                                                                                                 

 

January 28, 2019 

    

 

 

Liquor Primary Transfer of Location Application Notice 
Notice is hereby given that the District of Ucluelet Council will be considering a Liquor Primary Transfer of 

Location Application at its regular Council meeting at the Ucluelet Community Centre, located at 500 

Matterson Drive, Ucluelet B.C., on February 12th, 2019 commencing at 2:30 p.m. 

 

As part of the Liquor and Cannabis Regulation Branch (LCLB) review process, the District of Ucluelet is 

responsible for gathering the views of nearby residents and businesses. The District of Ucluelet Council 

must then submit a recommendation to the LCLB on whether the application should be approved or not.  

The mandatory considerations for this Liquor Primary Transfer of Location Application are:  

• The location of the establishment 

• The person capacity and hours of liquor service of the establishment 

The District of Ucluelet Council is to provide a resolution with comments on:   

• The impact of noise on nearby residents. 

• The impact on the community if the application is approved. 

• The view of residents and a description of the method used to gather views. 

• The Districts recommendations (including whether or not the application be approved) and the 

reasons on which they are based.  

 

Application Details: 

• The transfer of the liquor licence for 466 442 BC LTD, Archipelago Cruises, from its current docking 

location at 1634 Cedar Road to its new location at 1943 Peninsula Road. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

Anyone who believes this application will affect their interests will be given an opportunity to be heard 

at the February 12th Meeting. Inquiries, comments and concerns may also be directed to District of 

Ucluelet’s Planning Department by telephone at (250)-726-7744 or email: jtowgood@ucluelet.ca. Written 

submissions may also be mailed to the District of Ucluelet, P.O. Box 999, Ucluelet B.C., V0R 3AO, or faxed 

to (250)-726-7335 but must be received before the commencement of the Council Meeting. A copy of the 

application and other relevant information may be inspected at the District of Ucluelet office at 200 Main 

Street from 8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. weekdays except statutory holidays.  


